
 

To: All Authorized Users of Radioactive Materials 
From: Richard Belgrave, Radiation Safety Officer 
Date: January 30th 2025 

Subject: Mandatory Radiation Safety Refresher Training 

All authorized users of radioactive materials must complete a Radiation Safety Refresher training session to 
ensure continued compliance with radiation safety regulations and maintain a safe working environment. 

This training, conducted in cooperation with the CUNY Central office by Chris Saganich of the Weill 
Cornell Medical Center, will cover essential radiation safety principles, updates on regulatory requirements, 
best practices for handling radioactive materials, and incident response procedures. Attendance is required 
for continued authorization to work with radioactive materials. 

Thank you for your cooperation in maintaining a safe, compliant work environment. 

Date: February 21st 2025, 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82521283438?pwd=iY1u7IL62t1eGa8QbDCJwThHQfV1VJ.1 

Meeting ID:  825 2128 3438 
Passcode:  031183 
Meeting ID: 825 2128 3438 
Passcode:  031183 
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